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Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently congratulated North Bellmore
resident Joel Meltzer on being honored by the United Cerebral Palsy Association of
Nassau County (UCPN).

Mr. Meltzer received the Harold Jay Greenberg Torch of Leadership Award for
outstanding community service and commitment. He is a long-time supporter of
UCPN and the families it serves. He is a member of UCPN’s board of directors, is a
lifetime member of UCPN’s auxiliary council, and has helped get others involved in
supporting the work of UCPN. Mr. Meltzer is also a past recipient of UCPN’s
Corporate Leadership Award.

Senator Fuschillo (right) is pictured with UCPN Executive Director Robert McGuire
(left) congratulating Joel Meltzer (center) on earning UCPN’s Torch of Leadership
Award.



